
This is the GSI Committee report from Spring 2024 DA: 

 

The Gender and Sexuality Interests (GSI) Committee tabled at the Spring 2024 Delegate Assembly. 
We had very positive engagement opportunities with UUP delegates and discussed the June 2024 
panel plans. The GSI Committee also held a raffle for a blue "We are one" bag, and Catherine 
Gropper from Stony Brook HSC was the winner. I have reached out to her to see what would be the 
best way for her to receive the bag. Thanks 

  


